
Mr. James Yacoobian 
2872 Waterbury Avenue 
Bronx, New York 10461 

Dear Mr. Yacoobian: 

July 30, 1975 

We grea ly appreciate your renewal of yoDB 
Steward hip of St. Vartan, and your gif 
of $100 for that purpose. 

Our rec ipt No. 21346 is enclosed. 

Enclosure 

vb 

Sincerely, 

Stephen Kambourian 
Executive Director 


